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HIGHMARK’S PENNSYLVANIA CHILDREN’S 
HEALTH INSURANCE PROGRAM (CHIP) 
CREATES UNIFORM FEE SCHEDULE  
Effective September 1, 2022, Highmark is creating a uniform fee schedule related to the Children’s 
Health Insurance Program (CHIP). The updates made to the CHIP fee schedule is a continued effort to 
align with prevailing market rates for state subsidized programs. 

Since Highmark helped set up the original CHIP program in 1992, we have sought to ensure 
Pennsylvania’s children were able to get the care they needed. By continuing to evaluate our program, 
including its fee schedule, Highmark strives to keep health care affordable and accessible for some of 
our most vulnerable members.  

DOWNLOAD AND REVIEW THE FEE SCHEDULE 
The CHIP fee schedule will be available within NaviNet®  beginning July 1, 2022. Follow this path: 
NaviNet > Workflows for This Plan > Resource Center > Claims, Payment & Reimbursement > Fee 
Schedule Information.  

QUESTIONS 
If you have any questions, please contact your Provider Account Liaison or Highmark’s Provider 
Service Center at 800-547-3627. 
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